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 Impact:  DPS: One Time Impact: $18,000 

  Annual Impact: $6,144 

 

Research Analysis 

 

HB 1683 requires the Department of Public Safety to provide a motor license agent with a 

camera without charge if the agent is located in a municipality with a population greater than 500 

and the municipality is located 15 miles or more from any other motor license agency.  

 

Prepared By: Brad Wolgamott 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 1683, upon review by the Dept. of Public Safety and OMES, will have a one-time impact for 

equipment costs of $18,000 and an annual expense of $6,144 split between DPS and the Tax 

Commission for a continued network communication between the two agencies.  

 

 

 
 



 

 
 

Prepared By: Kristina King 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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